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Re: Year 7 – Mobile Phones 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to reiterate our whole school policy regarding the non-use of mobile phones in school.  

I refer your attention to the school rules in your son’s journal on page 113 and on our school website: 

‘Mobile phones must be switched off during school hours and are only to be used travelling to and from 
school in the case of an emergency. Any student found using a mobile phone during the school day will have 
it confiscated for one week in the first instance and longer on subsequent occasions’.  

Unfortunately, there are still some Year 7 students who do not abide by this rule. To clarify, no mobile 
phone should be used during the school day at The John Fisher School for any reason.  

Please ensure your son fully understands this and takes responsibility for his own actions. 

I thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

Jonathan Evans                                               

Mr J Evans 
Assistant Headteacher       
jevans.319@johnfisherschool.org 
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